
MEMO 

 

To: David, Jeremy 

From: Thomas E. Samoluk 

Subject: Peter Dale Scott 6/21/96 Letter 

Date: July 14, 2017 

 

Attached is Peter Dale Scott’s latest letter.  I have responded to Scott and told him that his letter 

will be reviewed.  Please advise me how you want to respond.  I am assuming that in due time 

Scott will be looking for a substantive answer. 


